
 

 

 

Agreed Report – 1st September  2021 

Minutes 

The minutes of the June  meeting were reviewed and approved. 

Matters arising & Correspondence. 

There were no matters arising from the minutes of the previous meeting. 

Principal’s Report 

The Board were updated on school related matters since the last board meeting by the School 

Principal. The report was made available to the Board.   

Child Protection 

The Child Protection report was made available to the Board.  There were no cases to report. 

A.S.D. Special Classes 

Deirdre Bourke made a presentation to the Board on the provision of A.S.D Special class spaces for 

consideration.  This matter will be considered further in conjunction with several other factors. 

Finance 

A Finance summary report was presented to the Board giving an overview of sources of funds and 

expenditure. 

There was no Ethos report. 

Students, Staff and Parents 

There was no Online Claims report for June. 

There was 1 application for Maternity leave and 7 applications for Personal Leave. 

0 suspensions were reported to the Board since the last meeting. 

School Building Update 

The project is on line to go to tender by mid-September.  Building could commence Feb/March 2022.   

The Board will investigate means to best facilitate fund raising on behalf of the school”. 

Anti-bullying 

There was nothing to report on anti-bullying. 

All Other Business 

School Policies 

A.M.D.G. 

CRESCENT COLLEGE COMPREHENSIVE S.J. 
   



 

The board will keep school policies on the agenda for continuous monitoring to ensure they are 

reviewed and updated as required. 

The Board offered their condolences to Mr A. Moroney, teacher, on the death of his father and also 

Mr Pat McCoy, school caretaker, on the death of his brother. 

 

They also offered congratulations to Mr. P O Sullivan, teacher, on the birth of a baby boy. 

 

 

The Board would like to acknowledge the generosity of the staff and parents who carry out the 

voluntary work they do on behalf of the college for the benefit of its students.  

 

 

 

 

Board of Management 
1st September 2021 
 
 


